
 

 

 

 

January 26, 2021 

 
To Whom it may concern, 
 

 On behalf of Two Rivers Economic Growth, please accept this letter of support in 
regard to the Keystone XL infrastructure project. The Keystone XL company has gone 

above and beyond in support of not only our communities but state-wide. They have 
proved that their standards and state of the art technology will keep our environment 

safe and will be monitored 24 hours a day, 365 days a year through a centralized high-
tech center. Aerial and land inspections will be done regularly, as well to ensure that 

nothing is missed. 
 

 The tax revenue created by this project will help our school system, roads, and 
new infrastructure in these small communities. Thousands of high paying jobs will be 

created, which is crucial during these hard times. The Keystone XL has been an 
extremely important part of our community and we would love to see this project move 
forward for our nations’ sake.  

 
Thank you for your time. 

 
Sincerely,  

 
 

 
 

Keegan M. Morehouse 
Two Rivers Economic Growth Executive Director 

Glasgow, MT 


